
 

 

Memory of activities in 2014 ESP WG on Uropathology 

Members of ESP WG have participated in relevant international consultations aimed to 

improved Uropathology practice across Europe and the USA. This includes the 

consultation of Renal Neoplasia, Best practice in immunohistochemistry, ICCR of 

Renal tumors, and preparatory activities of the international consultation on Testis 

Pathology to be held early 2015.  

The ESP WG has organized in conjunction with the Turkish Society of Pathology the 

1st update course of Uropathology in Ankara, Turkey in 2014. There were 150 

participants, half of them locals, and the rest from neighboring countries. The score 

received from participants in terms of practical utility has been high.  

The 2nd update course of Uropathology is expected for the next year 2015 in Milan, 

Italy. 

Members of the ESP WG will participate in several aspects of the WHO blue book of 

Genitourinary Organs along the rest of 2014 and early 2015. 

A discussion has been open along members of the ESP WG on the fact of having more 

active participation on discussions related to the practice of urologic pathology across 

Europe. A number of topics related to reporting pathologic activities have been 

identified and will be considered during the rest of the year with main discussion at time 

of London meeting. 
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